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MEASLES 

We are continuing to follow the national guidance regarding the measles outbreak.  
It is important that all patients are up to date on their vaccinations.   

The Surgery is continuing to invite patients in who have not been or are missing any 
vaccinations.   

If you are unsure of your vaccination status please check on your online account on 
the NHS App or Patient Access 

Thank you to all the patients who have taken the time to complete their 
Friends and Family feedback either in the surgery, on the website or via 

the text messaging service after an appointment. 

Below are the practices results for Nov 23 – Jan 24 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New GP Registrar 
Welcome to Dr Ahmed who joined us earlier this month and will be with us for 

the next 18 months. 

Staff Anniversaries 
We are very lucky at the surgery to have a fantastic staff team, some of 

whom have been with us for a very long time. 

So a big “Thank You” to; 

Sister Carver (Practice Nurse) – 15 years in January 

Lesley (Receptionist) – 2 years in January 

Rhiann (Receptionist) 1 year in January 

Alex (Health Care Assistant) – 23 years in February 

Sharon P (Clinical Admin – 5 years in February 

We have updated the surgery website www.parboldsurgery.co.uk 

We will continue to use both the surgery website and Facebook to keep 

patients updated with the latest surgery information 

 

A huge “thank you and well done” to the pupils of  

Mawdesley St Peter’s Primary School for their fantastic 

poems they have displayed in our waiting room for 

patients and staff to enjoy 

GP Partner 
Dr Hibbert returned at the end of last month as our new GP Partner and is working 

3 days a week on a Monday, Tuesday and Friday. 


